
 

 

 

       

 

Weekly outdoor learning with 

Woodland Forest School 

DOWNSEND PRE-PREP TIMES 

leatherheadpre-prep@downsend.co.uk 

01372 385437 

www.downsend.co.uk  

Friday 28 April 2017 

Leatherhead 

Message from  

the Head Teacher 

Rising Reception have been busy  

planting seeds this week and learning 

what they need in order to grow. We 

are watching their progress with great    

excitement and anticipation. 

 

Don’t Forget! 

 No school on  Mon-

day as it is a Bank 

Holiday 

 Reception and Yr.1     

children should now 

be coming to school 

wearing  their red 

blazers. 

 On Wednesday  

parents of Yr.1 are  

invited to  coffee 

from 8.45 a.m. 

 On Saturday 6 May 

we have the Open 

Activity afternoon   

2-4 p.m. 

Sports Days 

May 26 at 11 a.m.—First 

Steps sports followed by 

family picnic. 

June 21 at 11 a.m.—Rising 

Reception sports followed 

by family picnic. 

2 p.m.—Reception and Yr.1 

sports followed by family 

picnic. 

 

Growing with Rising Receptions 

Despite the odd shower and cold wind this week we have spent a great deal of 

time learning outside which has been great, long may this continue.           

Esther Booth our new secretary is settling in well, please do say hello as you pass 

her door, she can be contacted on esther.booth@downsend.co.uk  or   

leatherheadpre-prep@downsend.co.uk                                                                                    

A new play fort was installed in the field this week paid for by The Friends, the  

children will really enjoy playing on it and it makes a wonderful addition to our play 

facilities.          

I hope you have received my letter about our Open Activity afternoon on Saturday 

6 May, we look forward to as many of our families as possible joining us for a fun 

afternoon.                 

The login for the parent portal is Username: leatherheadpp and the password is 

LPP2016 

                                                                                                    Gill Brooks 

mailto:esther.booth@downsend.co.uk
mailto:leatherheadpre-prep@downsend.co.uk


  

 

Useful Contacts: 

Pre-Prep Ashtead      01372 385439 

Pre-Prep Epsom        01372 385438 

Pre-Prep L/head        01372 385 437 

Prep School Office    01372 372197 

Extended Day           07943 134717 

Admissions        01372 372311 

School Nurse        01372 385409   

Finance Department  01372 374842 

Marketing         01372 385402 

Downsend PP+         07899 011275 

Downsend+               01372 385403       

Mobile                     07909 861280 

 

Downsend School 

Inspiring young minds to create a lifelong passion for learning and discovery.  

Events for week commencing  

Mon 1 Bank Holiday 

Tues 2  

Wed 3 8.45 a.m Year 1 Coffee Morning 

Thurs 4  

Fri  5  

 

Miss Corden has a family ticket to Birdworld she is raffling. All proceeds will 
be going to the Princess Alice Hospice. Please do pop into her classroom if 
you would like to buy some tickets. It’s £1 a strip. She will also be selling 
them at the Open Activity Afternoon on 6 May. 

Achievements in class work, good  

manners and excellent behaviour 

are celebrated in a special  

Assembly every Thursday.  

 

 

RJE—Zac Dhawan and Spencer 

Bristow 

RAG—All the class 

RCM—Luca Acciaioli 

1AH—Robert Birley 

1SB—Kobi Johnson 

1VL—Charlie Haywood 

 

 

 

Golden Board 

Thank you parents for buying us the fort,  

we love it ! 

Raffle for Birdworld ticket 

 

Reception and Yr.1 children are invited to join the Saturday morning 
sports club held at 9 a.m. This term the activities will be Cricket and 

Rounder's. 

Saturday morning club at 

Downsend 


